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Subject:  KM   MECHANICAL CONTROL (PART) NLA 
 
Recently we have been informed that the vendor to the part # 4A2430-01 (bin switch) 
has discontinued manufacturing of this part. Now that we can no longer supply this 
part to the field ALL equipment will be converted to a thermostatic control.  
 
There are 4 kits available depending on the model. Effective Aug. 15th model number 
must be provided to order the correct kit when replacing mechanical control part # 
4A2430-01. Kits include all the necessary parts to convert the unit. When converting 
pay close attention to assure that Dip Switch #7 is turned to the OFF position and also 
the wiring for your particular machine is correct. 
 
Instructions are included in each kit, however for detailed wiring please refer to 
SB004-0008 which deals with the wiring specifically for each model.  
 
The four kits are as follows: 
 
HS-0165 kit is for all KM-280/500 machines. 
HS-0166 kit is for all KM-630 machines. 
HS-0167 kit is for all KM-900 machines. 
HS-0168 kit is for all KML machines.  
 
For questions regarding this issue please contact the Technical Support department by 
e-mail at techsupport@hoshizaki.com or phone at 1-800-233-1940. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


